
 

 
 
19 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Loudmouth Theatre in Education performance: Working for Marcus 
 
The Department for Education requires us to deliver the statutory guidance for 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE).  This, alongside other key areas such as RE, 
Citizenship and Careers, makes up our Personal Development curriculum which is delivered 
at all Key Stages through assemblies, form time activities and lessons.  
 
On Tuesday 20th May, all Year 9 pupils will be watching a performance about online 
grooming, child sexual exploitation and County Lines called Working for Marcus.  After the 
performance, pupils will attend a workshop where they will learn about the dangers 
associated with County Lines.  
 
Details of our RSHE Policy can be found on our website.  This content is statutory and forms 
a key part of our provision. 
 
Should you have any queries, please contact Ms Heilbronn in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr I Chamberlain              Ms A Heilbronn 
Headteacher                     Assistant Headteacher 
 


